From: Gregg Hubner

Sent: Monday, July 9, 2018 3:56 PM
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us>
Subject: [EXT] EL18 026

| am attaching a document | would like Staff and the Commissioners to read. It takes place in Freeborn County, Minnesota, near Albert
Lea. There were originally 3 families with health and noise complaints, the third one took a substantial loss on her home and moved her
and her two children out. The Hagen home had the closest turbine at 1400-1500 ft. and the Langrud home was 1000 ft. away. There were
20 turbines within a mile of these homes.

Unless the PUC or the state initiates minimum 2 mile setbacks, the PUC will be flooded with complaints to deal with. As President of
SDSRRE, | received 3 calls about complaints in the last 4 days, one from Campbell Co, one from Coddington County and one from Charles
Mix County. | should probably be sending them to the PUC.

There are health issues with wind turbines because of the noise, but mostly because of the INFRASOUND. The wind industry is trying to
cover it up by always trying to get us to focus our attention on something else, like decibels. They are the masters of deceit. Will the PUC
be able to guarantee our health with wind industry setbacks as they want them? NO. So then when people get sick, have to move and
leave their homes, then who is to blame? The wind industry or the PUC?

Someone has to protect us. The people of South Dakota and the whole midwest are standing up against this takeover of our land and
forcing us to live in unsafe environments.

Gregg C. Hubner

Avon, SD 57315





